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JUNIOR CONCERT BAND

Creative Band Rehearsals

During COVID restrictions, our co-curricular music ensembles have been experiencing various
different activities to further their music education; from composing, research activities, and
musical games. This week, our Junior and Intermediate Concert Bands participated in a
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‘musical round robin’, where students had 5 minutes to complete six different stations of musical
activities. This was a fun event, and students enjoyed the various games that challenged their
overall music knowledge, and even a bit of Maths and English thrown in there too! Well done to
these students for being good sports.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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